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HIGH POINT – Smith Leonard PLLC, Accountants & Consultants, continues its steady 
growth in the Triad by announcing a new office in Winston-Salem.  This location is the 
third for the firm in the Triad and is on the second floor of the Linville Team Office 
Building at 210 W. Fourth Street.   
 
With both an existing client base and staff population that resides in Winston-Salem, this 
market was the obvious choice for expansion.  Smith Leonard is a current member of the 
Winston-Salem Chamber of Commerce and an exclusive sponsor for the Wake Forest 
University Family Business Center, which holds most of its events in Winston-Salem. 
 
Firm Managing Partner Darlene Leonard commented:  “We are delighted to be opening 
an office in the vibrant downtown area of Winston-Salem.  Having another location in 
close proximity to our clients, and where many of our team members reside, will only 
strengthen our current connections to this community and allow us the opportunity to 
provide exceptional service on a broader scale.” 
 
Smith Leonard’s Winston-Salem office is expected to open in Spring 2016.  
 
About Smith Leonard PLLC 
Smith Leonard is a full-service accounting firm headquartered in the Piedmont Triad with 
50+ accounting professionals and administrative support staff. Industries of focus include 
construction, transportation, manufacturing, distribution, real estate, and non-profit. 
Specialties include tax, audit, business consulting, mergers and acquisition support, 
employee benefit plans, international services, business services, and family wealth 
planning.  Their affiliation with the BDO Alliance USA provides an international network 
that connects clients to a variety of additional resources.  For more information about the 
firm, please visit www.smithleonardcpas.com. 
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